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Palmer Ranch Master Association – Mission Statement 

‘Our mission is to enhance and maintain the aesthetic quality of Palmer Ranch and to preserve the overall 
unique identity and sense of community.’ 

 
 

 
 
 

  
      
     
   

 
 
 
News You Can Use 
 

BIRD WALK AT OSCAR SCHERER STATE PARK WITH SARASOTA AUDUBON SOCIETY 
Every Thursday from 8:30am to 10:00am through the month of April, join the Sarasota Audubon Society 
for a Bird Walk through Oscar Scherer State Park, located at 1843 South Tamiami Trail, in Osprey.  Search for 
Florida Scrub Jays and many more!  Meet inside the park at the Nature Center, park fee applies.  Alternating 
leaders are Joyce Leary or Peter Brown. For more information contact the Ranger Station at (941) 483-5956. 
 

HEALTHY KIDS DAY AT THE YMCA IS TONIGHT!!! 
Evalyn Sadlier Jones Branch YMCA is hosting Healthy Kids Day tonight, from 5:30pm 
to 7:30pm. The YMCA is located at 8301 Potter Park Drive. Event is free and open to the 
public. For more information visit https://www.sarasotaymca.org/healthykidsday or call 
(941) 922-9622. 

 
29TH ANNUAL EARTH DAY CELEBRATION!   
Friends of Oscar Scherer State Park are throwing a party in honor of Earth Day Saturday, 
April 21st from 10:00am to 4:00pm. Did you know that the first Earth Day occurred in 1970 
and was started by the ecology movement in the U.S.? Come celebrate Earth Day at Oscar 
Scherer State Park with live music, full-filled activities for kids, various environmental and 
informational booths and more!  Oscar Scherer is located at 1843 S Tamiami Trail, in Osprey. 
 
Save the Date 
 

STONEYBROOK GOLF & COUNTRY CLUB IS HOSTING MOTHER’S DAY BRUNCH - FLYER ATTACHED 
Stoneybrook Golf & Country Club is hosting Mother’s Day Brunch on 
Sunday, May 13th from 10:00am to 3:00pm. Cost is $32.95++ (adults), 
$16.95++ (children under 10). No blue jeans permitted. Stoneybrook Golf and 
Country Club is located at 8801 Stoneybrook Blvd. For more information 
please call (941) 918-9595 or email: kathleen@stoneybrookgcc.com. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Do you want to hear about the news on Palmer Ranch first hand?  If so, simply visit our website: 

www.PalmerRanch.net.  At the bottom of the home page, simply click on ‘Sign Up For Our Newsletter.’  
You’ll then be asked to provide your email address and first name.  It’s that easy! 
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